
 

 

Sewer and Coastal Flood Protection Master Plan 
 Notice of Public Information Centre No. 2 

 

 

The City of Windsor is continuing to develop the Sewer and Coastal Flood Protection Master Plan project, 

which has been initiated to address basement, surface and coastal flooding across the City. To date measures 

to reduce the risks and impacts of flooding have been developed and are ready for public review and input.  

 

Your participation in the master plan process will improve the results and help us create a 

comprehensive plan that can be implemented in partnership with the community. Consultation is an 

integral part of this process and members of the public, agencies, Indigenous communities and other 

interested persons are encouraged to participate in the master planning process and attend the PIC.   

These Public Information Centre (PIC) meetings will focus on the following: 

 Findings of our analysis, showing where flood risks are greatest;  

 Proposed short-term solutions and long-term solutions, including;  

o Private property solutions that rely on cooperation from residents and property owners to 

implement; and  

o Improvements to municipal infrastructure such as pump stations, sewers, stormwater 

management ponds, and treatment plants;  

 Implementation Plan and Next steps  

These PIC meetings are being held at three separate dates, times and locations for your convenience: 

February 11, 2020    
5pm - 8pm 
Roseland Golf &  
Curling Club  
455 Kennedy Dr. W  
 

February 12, 2020   
3pm - 8pm 
WFCU Centre  
Second Floor  
8787 McHugh St. 

February 13, 2020      
5pm - 8pm  
Windsor International 
Aquatic and Training Centre  
401 Pitt St. W 
 

 

This study is being carried out in accordance with the Master Plan Approach No. 2 of the Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment (EA) (Municipal Engineers Association, 2015) process. This study will fulfill EA 

requirements for Schedule B projects and satisfy Phases 1 and 2 of the process for Schedule C projects.  

For more information, visit www.WeatheringTheStorm.ca.  

If you have any questions, please contact either of the project representatives: 

Flavio Forest, P.Eng.  
Project Manager, Dillon Consulting Limited 
3200 Deziel Drive, Suite 608 
Windsor, ON, N8W 5K8 
519.948.4243 ext. 3233 
info@weatheringthestorm.ca 

  

Anna M. Godo, P. Eng. 
Senior Engineer, City of Windsor 
350 City Hall Square West, 3rd Floor  
Windsor, Ontario, N9A 6S1 
519.255.6100 ext. 6508 
info@weatheringthestorm.ca 

 
All comments and information received from individuals, stakeholder groups and agencies regarding this study are being collected to assist the City of 

Windsor in completing the Sewer Master Plan. Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of 

Privacy Act and with the exception of personal information, all information provided will become part of the public record. This notice is also available on 

the City’s website at:  https://www.citywindsor.ca/residents/Construction/Environmental-Assessments-Master-Plans, under ‘Environmental Assessment 

Studies and Master Plan’           

   

 

http://www.weatheringthestorm.ca/

